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Comments: Dear Sir:   I am writing to let you know I'm very much opposed to the Stibnite Gold Project.  The

south fork of the Salmon River goes through some of my favorite country in the whole United States.  Allowing a

massive gold mine, 400 foot dam, etc., would irrevocably harm &amp; damage the surrounding countryside. The

value of this wilderness-like experience &amp; retreat is what is needed in our modern times. Mentally,

physically, &amp; spiritually, for the good  of people. Please do not let this project go forward.    Thank you very

much! 


